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Reference: Not-INC-2024-0030       12 August 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

It has come to our attention that there are e-mails circulating regarding travel support for INC 

meetings that falsely claim to be from an employee of the UN Environment Programme (UNEP). 

We urge you not to share any personal or sensitive information in response to these e-mails. 

Please note that official emails from UNEP will always come from an "@un.org" address. Specifically, 

communications regarding INC-related matters will be sent from the official INC Secretariat email (unep-

incplastic.secretariat@un.org) or the INC Secretariat registration email (unep-

incplastic.registration@un.org). Emails related to travel support will come for the INC Secretariat travel 

team (unep-incplastic.adminfinance@un.org) and the Hemingways Travel Agency 

(travel.un@hemingways.co) for flight itineraries.    

If you receive any suspicious emails or have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the INC 

Secretariat directly through unep-incplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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